
 

Clear views of school Y11 news…. 
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Nearly there… 

A slightly longer Newsletter this week as we cover the last two weeks of the exam series. Next week is another busy 

week and we also get to the point where a number of subjects have now finished there exams and all assessments 

are complete. 

Because of this we move to a more ‘hybrid’ system where students are in for exams and should stay for lessons where 

they still have exams to do. At other times it may be  that they prefer working at home. 

Overleaf you will see the timetable for the next two weeks. You will see that the timetable is very explicit about specific 

revision sessions. It is essential that students who these sessions are relevant for are present. 

These sessions have worked really well and we are pleased to be able to make even more use of them as the weeks 

continue. 

There are also some times when students may work at home (these are indicated on the Timetable). Of course some 

students will wish to come into school to work. This is fine and there will be space for them to work in a focused and 

independent way at those times. 

 

The Last day 

Here are the arrangements for Monday 19th June.  
 
At 1pm students please make your way to the main hall for your final assembly  
 
After the assembly we will make our way down the field to some inflatable fun and pizza.  
 
Pepper’s Pizza will be there however you will need to pre-order with Miss Gardner. 
Each pizza is £5, the choices of topping are: 
 

 Margarita  

 Pepperoni  

 Ham and Pineapple  
 
You will need to see Miss Gardner to complete a pre-order form and to pay the money (cash only) if you would like to 
have your pizzas as a small group then you will need to make sure Miss Gardner is aware.  
 
There will be drinks on sale on the day, please bring money with you.  For now, all you need to do is pre-order and pay 
for pizza  
On the day: 
 

 Wear non school uniform  (except those who have a Design and Technology Exam. You can bring a change of 
  clothes for after the exam) 

 Bring school shirt and pen to write with  

 Money for drinks  

 
The afternoon will finish at 3:20pm 

 
Any questions then please just ask Miss Gardner 
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Timetable for Week Beginning 12 June 2023 

Again you will see this is a busy week, particularly Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday. 

‘Big Breakfasts’- Give an opportunity for students to get themselves settled before exams. All students are welcome to 

attend these. 

All Period 3s will finish at 12:20pm and Year 11s will be  go to the Main Hall for Lunch. This will ensure that they can be 

secure in having lunch before any afternoon exams 
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Timetable for Week Beginning 12 June 2023 

For many students exams will have finished by this week 

‘Big Breakfasts’- Give an opportunity for students to get themselves settled before exams. All students are welcome to 

attend these. 


